
 

HARYANA STATE POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
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Ph-0172-577870-73, Fax No. 2581201
E-mail:  hspcbhazardouswaste@gmail.com

 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
HSPCB/HWM/2025/ Dated: 07.02.2025

To

The Sr. Env. Engineer,
IT Cell, HSPCB.

 
Subject:         Regarding removing of Procedure for granting of
authorization under E-Waste Management Rules, 2016.
 

Please refer to the subject noted above.
In this connection, you are asked to remove the Procedure

for granting of authorization under E-Waste Management Rules, 2016
issued vide order Endst. No. HSPCB/2018/4160-4183 dated 01.06.2018,
under Column No. 4, under E-waste Management Section from the
website of the Board.

 
 
 
 

Sr. Environmental Engineer (HQ)
For  Chairman
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